
Msgr. Stedman Senior Apartments 
 

Beginning on May 13, 2024 our 87-unit building 930 53rd Street Brooklyn, NY, 11219 will be 
re-opening its waiting list to the elderly (head of household or spouse is 62 or older).  Income 
restrictions apply and are based on Section 8 guidelines.  
 
 
Qualifications and eligibility for the affordable apartments, which include units for the mobility 
impaired, will be based on Section 8 guidelines.  Interested persons may obtain an application: 

 
• By mail* 

o Send a written application request to:  
POP Management – Msgr. Stedman  
191 Joralemon St 8th Floor, Brooklyn NY, 11201 
*Written application requests must be received by 5/17/2024 

• Online 
o https://www.ccbq.org/service/senior-housing 
o Or by emailing info.popm@ccbq.org 

 
Completed applications must be sent by regular mail to the PO Box listed on the application and 
be postmarked by 5/24/2024.  If you have a disability and need assistance with the application 
process or any other type of reasonable accommodation, please contact Yhasara Humphrey (718) 
722-6081. 
 

 
 
  
 


